
      

     Special Liturgies &                                   
       Christmas Flower Memorial 
 

       Donations for the Special Liturgies Fund  & 
      Christmas Flower Memorials are now being        
               accepted. 
 

    These flowers are made available to interested donators after Christmas.  
 

 St. Pius X Art & Environment Committee wishes    
  everyone a joyous holiday season! 
 

Please detach and enclose this portion of the form with your               
Donation. 

 

Please make your check(s) payable to St. Pius X – noting “Special Liturgies Fund” in the memo          

portion of the check.  An envelope has been provided in your Sunday collection packets. 

Donations must be received by December 15. Thank you. 

Please PRINT 
 

Donated by:      In Memory of:  

 ______________________  _______________________ 

 ______________________  _______________________ 

 ______________________  _______________________ 

 ______________________  _______________________ 
 

          Phone Number (in case of questions) - home/work/cell   ______________________________ 

****************************************************************************

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


